
 

 

 

Attention Spring Athletes:  If you have not turned in your spring paperwork, please do it 

today! 
 

Representatives from Relay for Life will be in the 9-10 cafeteria on Tuesday, March 8th.  They will be there to 

sign up anyone who would like to be a part of Relay for Life and volunteer for such a wonderful cause.  If you 

are interested, please stop in at the table during your lunch period.   

 

Freshmen—your Save Around Coupon book sales have begun!  See Mrs. Sattan in room 218 or Mrs. Cornelius 

in 207 for the books.  This is a great way to earn some money for you and get great coupons to local 

businesses.   

 

There will be a spring disc golf meeting on Monday, Feb 29th, after school in room 8-11. New members 

welcome.  The popularity of disc golf is exploding. Come check out this fun and challenging sport.  

 

The Spanish Club will be selling EMPANADAS to benefit the Lorenzi Fund all next week.  Please see a 

Spanish Club member.  There are also order forms in the 9/10 and 11/12 faculty rooms. 

 

Attention sophomores:  There will be a class exec meeting on Tuesday, March 1st in Room 7-2. Hope to see you 

there!  

 

Attention all students: Anyone interested in participating in the Dodge ball tournament must have all forms in 

by March 1st.   Please hand in permission slips, team name and money to Ms. Ryder in Guidance or Mrs. Ardoin 

in Room 103.  Extra dodge-ball registration packets are available in the main office.  

 
Attention seniors: The Almost Anything Goes Event will be held on March 3rd at 3:00 in the 9/10 Gym. Come join us 

for silly fun and relay races.   If interested pick up a permission slip from Mrs. Bischoff, Ms. Logue or any class officer.   
  

Freshmen!  Come out and participate in musical chairs, egg toss, jello eating and hang out with the Class of 

2019.  We need your support on Thursday, March 3rd in the 9/10 gym for Almost Anything Goes—a fun 

competition between the classes beginning at 2:45.  See Mrs. Sattan, Mrs. Cornelius, a class officer or pick up a 

permission slip in the main office. 

 

Almost Anything Goes is coming on Thursday, March 3 at 3pm in the 9/10 gym.  Come out and take part in this 

crazy competition between the classes and teachers.  Events include relay races, musical chairs, wing and jello 

eating, and more.  Permission slips can be picked up from class advisors.  

 

The Southern Regional Dance Marathon is returning March 12th to the 13th.  18 hours of live music, dancing, 

games, prizes, food, and more!  This year’s dance marathon will feature a live performance by the local band 

Sneak Attack! Southern’s own DJ M x M, karaoke, Zumba, and so much more!  All proceeds will benefit the 

Ocean of Love, a charity helping Ocean County Children battling cancer.  Signup sheets are available outside 

room 9-14.  Come join us to dance for a cause, because no child should fight alone! Permission slips are due 

back to Mr. Derion in 9-14 by Friday, March 4th. 
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There will be a Southern Regional Jazz Fest on Friday, March 18th at 5:00 in the Echle Auditorium.  Tickets 

will be available at the door, $10.00 for Adults, $5.00 for students and seniors.  Food will also be available for 

purchase.  Come out and see the best middle and high school jazz bands from Southern NJ.    

 

Attention girls going on the senior trip!  The vintage hut has shorts on sale this week, two for the price of 

one. That means two pair for one dollar. Save your cash for spending money for the trip by checking out 

all the styles we have to offer. Come in during your lunch to shop our new styles in room 210 in the 11/12 

building.(If you do not have the money don't let that stop you from shopping the store is for everyone 

regardless of ability to pay.)  PS we have some great tops too. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep classes this spring.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin April 4
th

 – afternoon or 

evening sessions are being offered. 
 


